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Following are highlights for the month of June 2015 

 Spoke at the 50
th

 Anniversary celebrations for St. Jane Frances School 
 

 Attended a meeting regarding St. Margaret Catholic School 
 

 Met with Deloitte consultants regarding updates on budget situation 
 

 Multiple and intensive budget setting sessions with staff 
 

 Participated in a very productive meeting with members of the Ukrainian 

Canadian Congress and staff of our 3 Eastern Rite Language Schools 

regarding Full Day Kindergarten 
 

 Met with ShareLife representatives and Board staff regarding this year’s 

campaign as well as upcoming campaigns 
 

 Attended a meeting of the York University Teacher Education Advisory 

Committee 
 

 Visited St. Cecilia School along with local Trustee to discuss admission 

issues 
 

 Was photographed by “Peace Works” - an initiative that is gaining 

momentum across Canada which brings to the forefront peaceful ways to 

resolve conflict 
 

 Was honoured to speak at the Vietnamese Community Event held at James 

Culnan School 
 

 Along with the Chair of the Board, attended a meeting with The Learning 

Partnership’s Executive Director, Akela Peoples, to discuss their 

Entrepreneurial Adventure Program 
 

 Attended the Police and School Board Liaison Meeting along with TDSB 

staff and our Superintendent of Safe Schools 


